February 24, 2020

Mr. Lewis C. Pulley
Assistant Chief, Investigations & Hearings Division
Enforcement Bureau

Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Dear Mr. Pulley:

Falcon Broadcasting, Inc., licensee of KQMO, Shell Knob, Missouri (Facility ID No.
84490), submits this letter responding to your letter dated February 6, 2020. KQMO shares
employees with Falcon Broadcasting’s other station, KSWM, Aurora, Missouri (Facility ID No.
167) and two other stations licensed to Eagle Broadcasting, Inc.! Falcon Broadcasting, therefore,
treats employees at each of these stations as a Station Employment Unit (“SEU”).

As of the date of the Commission’s letter, the SEU that includes KQMO had three (3)
full-time employees, not including the owners of Falcon Broadcasting and Eagle Broadcasting.
The SEU employees the following full-time employees: Sports/Ag Director — 37%2-40
Hours/Week, Inside Sales/Traffic — 32 Hours/Week, and Announcer/News — 25-30 Hours/Week.

There are no pending or resolved complaints involving KQMO or any other station in the
SEU, and there are no time brokerage agreements for KQMO or any other station in the SEU.

In accordance with Section 73.3527(e) of the Commission’s rules, a copy of the EEO
audit letter and this response will be placed in KQMO’s Online Public Inspection File.

Should any additional information be needed, please contact KQMO’s communications
counsel Seth L. Williams, of Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, PL.C, via telephone, (703) 812-0479, or
via email, williams@fhhlaw.com.

I, Dewayne Gandy, President of Falcon Broadcasting, Inc., declare under penalty of
perjury that the foregoing information is true and correct.

Falcon Broadcasting, Inc.

! Falcon Broadcasting, Inc. and Eagle Broadcasting, Inc. are under common control because
Janet Gandy, Dewayne “Dale” Gandy, and William Lewis each hold a one-third voting and
equity stake in both companies.

{01404395-1}



